
WORKSHOP ON MOTION CAPTURE: ABAI CENTER OF EXCELLENCE

BRIEFS THE FACULTY OF LOYOLA KAUSHAL KENDRA

On Wednesday, January 12th 2022, Abai Centre of Excellence, Bangalore briefed faculty of

DDU KAUSHAL Kendra, Loyola College on the techniques used to reproduce the

movements of a real person in a virtual character. The faculty had an eye opening session

through the online workshop. Mr. Sarath from Manipal University (former visiting faculty at

Loyola KAUSHAL Kendra) facilitated the session with ABAI.

The creation of ABAI Centre of Excellence, Bangalore makes Karnataka the first ever state

with AVGC (Animation, Visual effects, Gaming and Comics) policy in India, with State of

the art technology and post production unit.

After a brief presentation on motion capture, the faculty had an interactive session with the

experts at ABAI. The centre which is created to spread knowledge, skills and expertise in the

field of Animation and visual effects around the nation opened its doors for the teaching

faculty and students of KAUSHAL Kendra for training purposes.

The department of KAUSHAL Kendra are thankful to ABAI and Mr. Sarath, for the

wonderful online workshop explaining how movements are transferred to a 3D digital model

to animate it with the recorded movements. Motion capture and implantation, in addition to

having applications in making video games, movies, also has multiple uses in the field of

medicine, sports etc. So it was a pertinent session for the faculty members.


